TOWN OF DUNE ACRES
2020 BUDGET HEARING MINUTES
August 20, 2019

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council held a hearing on the 2020 Budget on Tuesday,
August 20, 2019 at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth opened the hearing
at 7:00 p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, Council Member Peter Bomberger,
Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst, and Attorney Adam Mindel, representing Dan Whitten, in
attendance.

OPENING OF HEARING

President Hawksworth opened the hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance.

PRESENTATION OF PROPOSED BUDGET

Clerk-Treasurer Bapst presented the proposed 2020 Budget.

PUBLIC COMMENT AND DISCUSSION

Resident Bob Hartmann representing the Dune Acres Historical Commission requested a
$2500 allocation for technology upgrades and projects. The Council approved the request by
consensus.

The hearing was concluded at 7:10 p.m.
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